
The Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT) invites residents of the Montlake community to 
hear updates about the nomination of the Montlake neighborhood to the National Register of Historic Places 
(NRHP).
WSDOT’s team of architectural historians is busily compiling information to finish the draft Montlake Historic 
District NRHP nomination. The team conducted a survey and inventory of 50 blocks (approximately 1,200  
buildings) between the Montlake Cut to the north and Interlaken to the south, 15th Avenue East to the west and 
the Arboretum to the east. 
In the upcoming weeks, interested Montlake residents will be able to review and comment on the draft NRHP 
nomination. At this public meeting, attendees can learn more about the review process and ask key staff  
questions. Information regarding the report will be provided on the 520 history website listed below.
WSDOT is conducting this work as a mitigation commitment for the SR 520, I-5 to Medina: Bridge Replacement 
and HOV Project, as requested by the Montlake Community Club. WSDOT is conducting this work in coordination 
with the Washington State Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation, historic preservation specialists, 
and the Montlake Community Club.

For more information:
• Contact Steve Archer (WSDOT Cultural Resources Specialist): archers@wsdot.wa.gov 
• SR 520 Bridge Replacement and HOV Program website: www.wsdot.wa.gov/projects/SR520Bridge
• SR 520 history website: www.520history.org/1956-present/MontlakeHistoricDistrict.htm
• Join our e-mail update list by sending a message to: SR520Bridge@wsdot.wa.gov
• Send information or ask questions about this specific process: MontlakeHistoryTips@wsdot.wa.gov

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) information: This material can be made available in an alternate format by emailing the WSDOT Diversity/ 
ADA Affairs team at wsdotada@wsdot.wa.gov or by calling toll free, 855-362-4ADA(4232). Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may make a 
request by calling the Washington State Relay at 711.
 
Title VI Notice to Public: It is the Washington State Department of Transportation’s (WSDOT) policy to assure that no person shall, on the grounds  
of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, be excluded from participation in, be funded programs and 
activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated, may file a complaint with WSDOT’s Office of Equal Opportunity 
(OEO). For additional information regarding Title VI complaint procedures and/or information regarding our non-discrimination obligations, please 
contact OEO’s Title VI Coordinator Jonté Robinson at (360) 705-7082.

Learn about the Montlake Historic District 
Draft National Register Nomination

Open House Details

Date:  Tuesday, Dec. 2, 2014
Time:  6 to 7:30 p.m.
Location:  Montlake Community Center 
 1618 E. Calhoun Street  
 Seattle, Washington
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